From: Lynne Adamson

To: "pip.keane@radionz.co.nz"

"info@ombudsman.parliament.nz"; Graham McKerracher; Kristy Rusher; Arlene Goss Cc:

Subject: FW: Official Information Act request Monday, 20 June 2016 02:39:00 p.m. Date:

Attachments: image001.png

image002.jpg image001.png image002.ipg image003.jpg image004.jpg

Dear Pip

I refer to your email below addressed to the Ombudsman regarding your Official Information Act request for correspondence between the Dunedin City Council and Fulton Hogan in February 2015 regarding the condition of the drainage infrastructure including the mud tanks and the subsequent refusal to provide the information without providing an explanation as to why.

Our sincerest apologies for not outlining the reasons which are outlined below.

The information you requested is the subject of legal advice that has been sought on the subject of the contractual obligations between the Council and Fulton Hogan.

Therefore your request for information was declined under sections 7(2)(e) and section 7(2)(g) and section 7(2)(h) of the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987.

Kind Regards

Lynne Adamson Governance Support Officer **Dunedin City Council**

50 The Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand

Telephone: 03 477 4000

Email: Lynne.Adamson@dcc.govt.nz





Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail

From: Pip Keane [mailto:Pip.Keane@radionz.co.nz]

Sent: Monday, 20 June 2016 10:18 a.m. To: info@ombudsman.parliament.nz Cc: Graham McKerracher; Kristy Rusher Subject: RE: Official Information Act request

Dear Sir/Madam,

On April 26 2016, I put an Official Information Act request in to the Dunedin Council.

The request is for one letter.

The Dunedin Council has refused to provide it and given no explanation as to why.

I would appreciate your intervention.

Kind regards,

Pip

Pip Keane | Executive Editor Checkpoint with John Campbell

Radio New Zealand | Level 3 | 171 Hobson St PO Box 2209 | Auckland | New Zealand 1040 www.radionz.co.nz DDI +64 9 367 8571 | Mobile 021 772252 |

<image001.png>
<image002.jpg>

From: Pip Keane

Sent: Monday, 13 June 2016 4:41 p.m. **To:** 'Graham.McKerracher@dcc.govt.nz' **Subject:** FW: Official Information Act request

Hi Graham,

Can you please let me know when I can expect a response to my OIA?

It's now some time overdue.

Kind regards

Pip

Pip Keane | Executive Editor Checkpoint with John Campbell

Radio New Zealand | Level 3 | 171 Hobson St PO Box 2209 | Auckland | New Zealand 1040 www.radionz.co.nz DDI +64 9 367 8571 | Mobile 021 772252 | <image001.png>

<image002.jpg>

From: Pip Keane

Sent: Wednesday, 1 June 2016 10:53 a.m.

To: 'Kristy Rusher'

Subject: RE: Official Information Act request

Hi Kristy,

Can you please tell me when I can expect to receive this OIA.

Pip

Pip Keane | Executive Editor Checkpoint with John Campbell

Radio New Zealand | Level 3 | 171 Hobson St PO Box 2209 | Auckland | New Zealand 1040 www.radionz.co.nz DDI +64 9 367 8571 | Mobile 021 772252 |

<image001.png> <image002.jpg>

From: Kristy Rusher [mailto:Kristy.Rusher@dcc.govt.nz]

Sent: Tuesday, 26 April 2016 5:52 p.m.

To: Pip Keane

Subject: RE: Official Information Act request

Hi Pip,

I am the Council officer that processes information requests. The Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 provides that the requestor must specify the reasons the request is made under urgency. Do you wish to advance any reasons to support your request for urgency?

Regards, Kristy Rusher

From: Graham McKerracher

Sent: Tuesday, 26 April 2016 5:48 p.m.

To: Kristy Rusher

Subject: FW: Official Information Act request

FYI

Sent from my Windows Phone

From: Pip Keane

Sent: 26/04/2016 5:17 p.m. **To:** <u>Graham McKerracher</u>

Subject: Official Information Act request

Dear Graham,

Under the Official Information Act 1981, I would like to request all correspondence between the Dunedin City Council and Fulton Hogan in February 2015 regarding the condition of the drainage infrastructure including the mud tanks.

I would request this under urgency please.

Kind regards, Pip Keane

Pip Keane | Executive Editor Checkpoint with John Campbell

Radio New Zealand | Level 3 | 171 Hobson St PO Box 2209 | Auckland | New Zealand 1040 www.radionz.co.nz DDI +64 9 367 8571 | Mobile 021 772252 | <image001.png>

<image002.jpg>

Radio New Zealand Disclaimer

Emails sent by Radio New Zealand Limited (RNZ) or any related entity, including any attachments, may be confidential, protected by copyright and/or subject to privilege. If you receive an email from RNZ in error, please inform the sender immediately, delete it from your system and do not use, copy or disclose any of the information in that email for any purpose. Emails to/from RNZ may undergo email filtering and virus scanning, including by third party contractors. However, RNZ does not guarantee that any email or any attachment is secure, error-free or free of viruses or other unwanted or unexpected inclusions. The views expressed in any non-business email are not necessarily the views of RNZ

www.radionz.co.nz

If this message is not intended for you please delete it and notify us immediately; you are warned that any further use, dissemination, distribution or reproduction of this material by you is prohibited.

Radio New Zealand Disclaimer

Emails sent by Radio New Zealand Limited (RNZ) or any related entity, including any attachments, may be confidential, protected by copyright and/or subject to privilege. If you receive an email from RNZ in error, please inform the sender immediately, delete it from your system and do not use, copy or disclose any of the information in that email for

any purpose. Emails to/from RNZ may undergo email filtering and virus scanning, including by third party contractors. However, RNZ does not guarantee that any email or any attachment is secure, error-free or free of viruses or other unwanted or unexpected inclusions. The views expressed in any non-business email are not necessarily the views of RNZ

www.radionz.co.nz